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DECLARACIÓN DE POLITICA ERASMUS
(ERASMUS POLICY STATEMENT – EPS)

Our centre will choose our partners in countries where English is spoken as a first language because this is the language our students are taught at school. In case of Nursery Schools we will choose, in the first case, those which are bilingual (English and Spanish).
Our partners will be chosen among those available on the Internet, National Agencies from other countries etc.
We will take into account the transport facilities as well as the available accomodation so that our students can get to their placements easily .
Our target groups are students of short cycles of Infant Education, Social Integration and Physical Education Activities as well as the teachers who work with these short cycles.
Our centre aims at developing the following priorites throught the Erasmus programme:
To develop multilateral educational programmes with centres from other countries with common or related academic interests.
To widen the scope of our training programmes through fostering professional practice abroad.
To establish the necessary conditions to become a hosting institution, in order to ease the mobility to our centre from other institutions awarded with the Erasmus Charter for Higher Education.
To exchange knowledge and educational experiences with training teams from other centres.
To facilitate internal training processes for trainers at our centre.
To contrast our own experiences on innovative training with the rest of the EU education community, on a benchmarking basis.
In the future our center has the intention to participate in other international cooperation projects, in addition to the the Erasmus Mobility project with which Jimena Menendez Pidal is currently affiliated, such as Erasmus For All (Conmenius, Leonardo da Vinci, etc). 
To ensure that teachers and students are aware of the expanded opportunities offered by the Erasmus program participation at Jimena Menendez Pidal, the school will implement a support system to inform and assist teachers and students in applying to the programs. We will hold information sessions at the beginning of the school year, and we are in the process of creating a web page for greater facility of access. We will form a committee to organize the participation in projects of international cooperation.
The fact that the access criteria to the Erasmus programme are open so that everybody is eligible will means that people from different socioeconomic backgrounds will have the opportunity to work abroad which in other circumstances would be too expensive.
Thanks to the relationship between the employers and the exchange students they will be better equipped to find further positions. They will have experience in different methods and of course they will know another language. Equally it will be expected that these students will adapt to the future linguistic needs of the Spanish labour market.
Monitoring these placements by email or social networks will be beneficial for both the students and the staff.
The exchange of information with our partners will mean that we could create new programs better adapted to the needs of the labour market and the structure of the curriculum.
The development of the management and coordination with the Erasmus Commission will help our school to progress the successful projects of the interchange programmes.
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